From,

Pappu Kumar Singh,
ACJIM (Railway),
District Court Chandauli.

To,
The Hon’ble Registrar General,
Hon’ble High Court of
Judicature at Allahabad.

Sub- Regarding providing information of purchasing a new Maruti Suzuki Ciaz
Car in pursuance of Hon’ble High Court’s CL No. 25/Admin. (A) dated
13.07.1998.

Sir
Most respectfully, I want to state that I have sent my offline Car Intimation

letter. Following that, I received a letter from Hon’ble High Court, vide Letter

No. 4108/1V-4396/Admin (A-4)/Dated 17-03-2020 to resend the Car Intimation

letter at e-Service portal for Judicial Officers.

Therefore, the details of the Car with relevant documents are being
attached herewith a humble request to condone the delay caused due to Covid-
19. For this Act of your kindness I would be highly obliged.

Kind regards,

Date — 20-11-2021 Sincerely,

?@l\)u Wy §1‘ i
(Pappu Kumar Singh)
ACJIM (Railway),

District Court Chandauli.
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